
 

          
 
 
May 31, 2022 
 
 
Wayne County Project D040071 – Rehabilitation of Farmington Road Bridge Over Ganargua Creek  
Farmington Road Bridge Closure Notification 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Crane Hogan Structural Systems will be closing Farming Road Bridge over Ganargua Creek in Macedon, 
NY starting June 8, 2022.  The Bridge will remain closed through October 14, 2022. Attached is the detour 
plan for your reference. The detour will be posted for the duration of the closure. If you have any questions 
or concerns please contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Brandon Freeman 
Project Superintendent 
Cell: (585) 441-2265 
Main Office:  (585) 352-9889 
E-mail: bfreeman@crane-hogan.com 
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